
Jackie Moreau
Portland
LD 1979
I oppose LD 1979
Maine entities need to be able to advocate for fish passageways on  dams to save fish like 
salmon.
Past dam removal or fish passageways have improved river
Opening rivers has had a good economic impact and receational value.
EPA delegated to our state ability to enforce Clean Water Act.  We would lose this.
DACF lacks expertise and resources to develop a plan for every river which this bill calls for.
Brookfield Renewables is the primary sponsor to avoid the cost of building fish passageways.

Thank You.  Sister Jackie Moreau, PortlandME


